Office of the Inspector of Colleges

University of North Bengal
No. 52/Insp-2020 Date: 03.11.2020

URGENT NOTICE

The Department of Higher Education, Government of west Bengal, is in receipt
of information that a good number of students took admission at the
Undergraduate courses in more than one college and/or more than one
subject, blocking many seats unnecessarily. As a result, many students are
deprived of getting admitted in colleges for want of vacancies. The authorities
of all affiliated colleges are hereby requested to collect declaration from their
admitted students stating that he/she will retain admission in the college of his
choice cancelling multiple admissions, if any, by him/her in different colleges
for the purpose of registration by the university within seven days from the
date of notification by the college authority, failing which, it will be presumed
that the student has taken multiple admissions. In such cases, the registration
of the studentship will be denied/ cancelled by the university authority.

The Principals of all affiliated colleges are requested to submit a status report
in this regard within 9" November (forenoon) to the office of the undersigned
in his E-mail ID: icnbu@yahoo.com.

Please consider the matter as VERY URGENT.

(Dr. S. Sanyal)
Inspector of Colleges
University of North Bengal

In communication to: All affiliated colleges

Copy to:
1. Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor
2. Registrar
3. Secretary, UG- Council
4.

Controller of Examinations



